
Learning Focus
To get better at Art at William Stockton means to
build on prior knowledge, gathering skills across

drawing, painting and sculpture.
This term in Art our focus is sculpture.

We will be working collaboratively with our MAT
schools to produce an exhibition celebrating
diversity. We have called this exhibition ‘The

Festival of Harmony.’
 This exhibition will take place in our local theatre

in Whitby Park ‘Theatre Porto.’
The children will be working collaboratively and

creating sculptures to display for the public to
view. This will take place June 25th - 27th.

William Stockton School will be working in
Harmony with other schools in our Concordia

family.

Dates and Notices
Monday 20th May - Reception Creepy Crawly show 
Tuesday 21st May - Y6 SnapTrap performance
Friday 24th May - School finishes for half term
Monday 3rd June - School closed - INSET day
Tuesday 4th June - School reopens
Tuesday 4th June - 14th June - Year 4 National
Multiplication Check
Tuesday 18th June - EYFS, KS1 and Nursery Sports’ Day
Wednesday 19th June -  KS2 Sports’ Day

Number Smart Julia T 3/4S

Self Smart Reagan D - 1KMc

People Smart Arlo R - 2B

Art Smart Minnie M - 3/4M

Body Smart Mitchel S - RG

Music Smart Zofia P - 5/6M

Nature Smart Himansh K - Nursery

Word Smart Sana A -  5/6F

Smart Learner Noah K - 5/6M

Class Percentage

RD 100%

1KMc 97%

3/4D 96%

5/6F 99%

Attendance

Winners

www.williamstockton.com             @school_ws                     17th May 2024

 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Reagan D (1KMc) who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

What a fantastic effort from our amazing Year 6s! They have
truly been impeccable role models for the rest of the school,

showing great resilience and determination every step of the
way. I have seen them put in 100% effort each and every day,

and that is something to be truly proud of.
But you know what? The results don't matter half as much as
the fact that they all tried their best. They were considerate of

each other, supported one another, and showed a level of
teamwork and kindness that is a greater skill than any test

could ever measure.
From all of us here, we are incredibly proud of each and every

one of you Year 6s. Keep shining bright and remember, you are
all absolute stars!

Thank you to all
children across the
school for theirkindness and

consideration of
the Y6 children

 We are closedfor INSET dayon the 3rd June. We will reopenon the 4th June

SMART Awards

Coming Soon 

The Festival of Harmony,

a celebration of the arts

across Concordia

MultiAcademy Trust at

Theatre Porto 25th-27th

June
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